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Summer uniform 

We are hopeful that we will be 

getting some sunny weather 

during the last few weeks of 

term. Please ensure that children 

wear socks at all times with 

clothes and shoes that are 

suitable for running and climbing 

as we spend much of our time 

outdoors. We would be grateful 

if you could apply sun cream at 

home prior to the session and 

send your child in with a sunhat. 

Thank you 

 

Topics 

 

The topic in Nursery from now until 

the end of term are : Under the Sea, 

On the Sea, Messy Week and 

Children’s choice.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Messy Week 

The week beginning 12th July will be Messy Week in 

Nursery. We will be organising lots of craft and 

sensory activities, many of which will be outdoors. 

We will be providing aprons and will do our best to 

protect clothing but please ensure your child is 

wearing something suitable and nothing too valuable 

or precious.  

 

Preparing for Reception 

We hope that the children enjoyed 

meeting their Reception teachers last 

week. During the remainder of this term 

we will be spending some time in the 

reception outdoor areas to familiarise 

the children with the environment ready 

for next year.  

  

Family picnic 

Tuesday 13th July 
 

Thank you to all those who have 

confirmed that they will be 

attending the Family Picnic. If you 

have not yet responded please do 

so in order for us to be able to plan 

appropriate staffing for those 

children whose parents are unable 

to attend.  

 

Other Dates 

Summer BBQ lunch –  w/c 12th July  

Wednesday 21st July - School Closes at 1:30pm 


